
  
 

 
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
L9Y 4M7 Canada 
epcor.com 

June 5, 2023   

Sent by EMAIL 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re:  Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2022-0160 
 Ultra-Low Overnight Price Option (“ULO”) Implementation  
 

 

In accordance with the March 21, 2023 letter received, the purpose of this letter is to inform the Ontario 

Energy Board of the ULO implementation date.  

 

EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario has started to allow eligible RPP Consumers to elect to switch to 

the ULO Price Plan as of June 1, 2023.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Stacy Ricketts  

Regulatory Compliance Specialist 

EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario 

548-554-3010 

sricketts@epcor.com 

 


